From: Rachel Mallows 
Sent: 04 May 2017 11:52
To: Planning
Subject: Gavray Meadows, application 15/00837/OUT

 Dear Sirs
I would like to raise a severe objection to any development taking place on the Gavray Meadows site.
The site is unique in biodiversity terms within Bicester and represents a limited example within the UK as a whole.  Many alternative sites exist and the housing need can be met equally well by development in other areas around Bicester without destroying natural habitat.
Bicester is a growing town and also earmarked as a Garden Town, Healthy Town and Eco-Town.  Destroying unnecessarily a large green open space would appear to fly in the face of these initiatives.  Current and future will require green open spaces for leisure as well as green areas to help combat Bicester’s illegal air quality issues.
Please object to this application on the grounds that it is now over development and does not meet the Council’s own planning directives for future growth in Bicester.
Yours sincerely.
Rachel Mallows

4 Tinkers Lane

Bicester

Oxfordshire

OX26 6ES

